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Memorial Villages Police Department  
Crime Analysis Summary for the period of May 20, 2011 through May 27, 2011  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
-- BUNKER HILL 
-- HUNTERS CREEK 
-- PINEY POINT 
-- CRIME PREVENTION TIPS 

E-MAIL: mvpdtx@mvpdtx.org  
 
For quick reference in reporting crimes or suspicious activity, program our dispatch 
number into the speed dial of your home and cellular telephone.  
 
713-365-3700 
 
BUNKER HILL  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
No activity reported  

 
HUNTERS CREEK  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
On May 21st at approximately 11:00 p.m. officers were dispatched to the 700 block of 
East Creekside in reference to damage to a construction site. Officers located several 
juveniles in the area and spoke with their guardians. The damage was not permanent 
and the juveniles were left with their guardians.  
 
On May 21st at approximately 7:00 a.m., officers recovered an abandoned bicycle in the 
600 block of Saddlewood.  
 
On May 25th, a business in the 8600 block of the Katy Freeway reported that copper 
wire and other items had been taken from the unoccupied business within the last 
month.  
 
On May 25th a resident in the 700 block of West Creekside reported that someone 
attempted to open unauthorized accounts online. The accounts were not activated.  

 
PINEY POINT  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
No activity reported  

 
CRIME PREVENTION TIPS  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
As we get into the summer vacation season, please consider the following when leaving 
for vacation.  
 
DO NOT leave valuables like jewelry inside your home when you are away. Take any 
jewelry that you are not taking with you to the bank and lock it in a safety deposit box.  



 
Before leaving, take the time to check your home and be sure that all exterior doors and 
windows are locked and set your alarm system if you have one before leaving.  
 
Put some interior lights on timers that will turn them on and off at different times to give 
the appearance that someone is home in the evening hours.  
 
If vehicles will be left at the residence during your absence be sure that all valuables are 
removed from them and that they are locked and their alarm systems are set.  
 
Notify the police department that you will be away so that your home can be placed on 
the house watch list. This will allow patrol officers to know that you are away so that a 
closer watch can be kept on your home.  
 
This can be done in person at the police department, by calling our non-emergency line 
at 713-365-3700, or by visiting the department's website at 
 
www.mvpdtx.org  
 
or a direct link 
 
https://www.mvpdtx.org/housewatchrequest.html 
 
 
 
Eric Jones 
Detective 
Memorial Villages Police Department  
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